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Centennial School District
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Portland, OR 97236
503-760-7990

NEW BUSINESS

TO: Board of Directors

DATE: March 12, 2025

FROM: Denise Wright, Director of Student Services

SUBJECT: Consider Approval of Policy JHCD - Medications

In conjunction with the related policy, there have been several changes in Oregon law and 
administrative rules around administration of medication to students and for student self - 
administration in a school/district setting.  

Not only does this result in changes to the policy it also results in the recommendation to delete 
the current administrative regulation JHCD/JHCDA - AR and replace it with the proposed JHCD 
- AR.  This will align directly with the recommended changes to this policy.

 

*************

Administration recommends the deletion of the current administrative regulation JHCD/JHCDA 
- AR and replace it with the proposed version JHCD-AR as presented.


